
Honeybees Newsletter spring 2 2021 
 
 
 
Oh we are soooooo happy to be able to welcome your child back into our wonderful HoneyBees 
classroom on week beginning the 8th March 2021! 

Thank you for everything you have done for your children to support their home learning. You 
have been WONDERFUL!  

We have lots of exciting things planned this half term; lots of friendship games, fun and learning 
through play on the lead up to Easter. 
 
Reminder of Important information  

 Please send you child in with a little bag of spare clothes, which will stay in their locker, 
in case we need to change them.  

 We will be outside in ALL weathers accessing our beautiful surrounding so please send your 
child in with wellies, a coat, hat/scarf/gloves as the weather turns cold. We do have 
waterproofs, however if you wish to send one in with your child please ensure it is named. 

 Name everything please! 

 Ensure your child has a named water bottle in school. We will send home each night to be 
washed. 

 We will continue to open our doors at 8:45am for an 8:55am start and end of the day is 
3:15pm however to ease numbers on out playground children are able to be collected from 
3:05pm. 

 
Staffing  

Our super team remains the same this half term for you child   

Miss Radcliffe, Mrs Mesghali, Mrs Lever and Mrs Patel. 

Please remember to message us with any questions or concerns you might have.  

 

If you need anything, we are always available to message on Dojo. 

Mrs Lever, Mrs Mesghali, Miss Radcliffe and team Discovery! 


